
Dear Friends,

I would like to personally thank you for the support you have given our family – it truly means a lot to us. 

When [child’s name] was born, we were given a list of challenges he/she would face, but we decided then and there that we would remain optimistic and work to bring change so that our son/daughter could live the best life possible. Each year that passes brings new challenges, but we still have hope.

We believe that an independent life for [child’s name] is possible. With advances in research, we will be able to help our son/daughter overcome his/her most debilitating challenges: [insert your challenges, for example hunger, anxiety, and mental health]

Over the past several years, we have made great gains in PWS research. Multiple PWS clinical trials are in the process of testing potential treatments for PWS and two drugs, Carbetocin and DCCR, will be submitted to the FDA later this year for review and possible approval!

We have so much to be hopeful for! Prader-Willi research is at a pivotal time in history and we must continue to press on with full force. It’s so important to continue our research and bring treatments for [Your Loved One With PWS Name].

If you are able, I hope you will consider making a donation to help continue PWS research now and into the future.

Thank you so much for all of your continued kindness and support. Please stay well, be kind, and take care of yourselves.

Warmest Wishes,

SIGN HERE


To make a donation, please visit my personal fundraising page LINK your page

To find out more about FPWR and Prader-Wilii Syndrome, please visit www.fpwr.org

